“Tt takes a whole community, to bring up a child”

Ark Boulton
Academy

Friday 20t October, 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Our students and staff have had a busy and productive term since September and we thank you for your
support in this.

As an academy, you will be aware that training our teachers to be the best that they can be is a very
important part of our work together.

As such, the academy will be closed to students on Monday 30t October 2017 and Tuesday 31 October
2017 in order for training to take place.

We therefore look forward to welcoming our students back into the academy on Wednesday 15
November for our first ever ‘Boulton Pledge’ day. Please make sure that your son/daughter arrives at
the academy promptly at the time detailed on the trip letter. This is because we want to make sure that
all coaches leave on time to enable students to get the most out of the day. We are very excited about this
opportunity for all of our students and also thank you for your support in making this happen.

If you have any questions concerning the ‘Boulton Pledge’ trips, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Otherwise, we look forward to seeing our students on Wednesday 15t November.

Yours faithfully,

C E Entwistle
Vice Principal (Teaching and Learning)
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